
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’ 

24th November 2023 - Our “Value for life” is “Peace”.                   

 The value of Peace “A heart at peace gives life to the body” Proverbs 14:30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
          
 

 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       
Dear All,  

My goodness we are nearly at the end of November and all getting ready for the special time to come…I am not 

mentioning it until next week!!!  (NO bigger than the Christmas Fair!) 

Some of the children and I are getting ready to play the (Christmas…shhh)- song game where if they hear the 

song “Last Christmas” we are out! The last one to hear it wins a Freddo! We are also getting ready for our 

assessment week starting on Tuesday for most, this is an opportunity for the children to shine and show off 

all they have been learning, I have also explained, we also need to be able to make mistakes, this will help us 

get even better. As the inventor of the post-it note knows very well. In 1970 Spencer Silver was supposed to 

create a stronger adhesive for his employer BUT he created one that was weaker! It could stick paper together 

but could be pulled apart – he set it aside until one day a friend used his adhesive to coat several book marks 

so they wouldn’t fall out and this was so successful it was developed into what we know as the post-it note 

today…sometimes being able to get things wrong as well as right is important.  

Sending a thank you to all who have contributed towards our tombola today, this year the PTA are trying to 

help us buy much needed new I-pads, so this is very much appreciated. 

“You are not defined by your mistakes, YOU are defined by GOD, HE loves you no matter what” Romans 8:38 

                                              

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are a church school…   Love never fails 1 Corinthians 13:8 
In school we have been looking at being PEACE MAKERS… 

one inspiration discussed was : 

In 2014 Yousafzai and Kailash Satyarthi were jointly awarded the 

Nobel Prize for Peace in recognition of their efforts on behalf of children's rights. 
 

 

                 
         

                                                                                                                            

 

 

      

 

       

 

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

 

Creating Podcasts -

Class 4 

 

 

Class 3 – SHHH! 

 

Class 2-balanced 

diet… 

 

EYFS – phonics 

 



 
 
 

           
 
 
 

      

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Vice Chair of Governors – Alice Richards 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mrs K Wall 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, Jane Simons, James Towey. 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  

 
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our  learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

   

Learn, Love and Achieve, Together with Jesus 

Our Core values: valuing difference, valuing 

local, valuing collaboration and  valuing 

inclusion these underpin all of our Trust 

schools. 

 

 

 
Christmas Performances – EYFS and KS1 

Children are starting to learn Christmas songs. I am sure you have heard children singing the songs 

at home.  Reminder, if you haven’t already done so please order your tickets.  Follow the link below 

to order. 

https://forms.office.com/e/ykqNBnYYVe 

 

 

Christmas Eve Boxes – are now 

available to pre-order at £5 each, flyers have been 

sent home please return your orders to the school 

office and make your payments on ParentPay prior 

to collecting boxes from the school office. Last order 

date is Friday 15th December at 9am. Boxes will be 

available to collect on Monday 18th December after 

school from the outside classroom. 

https://forms.office.com/e/ykqNBnYYVe


 

 

  

Unclaimed School Uniform – We still have some unclaimed school uniform that has been left in 

classrooms. We will have a table again in the school hall for after Collective Worship today Friday 24th 

November.  Please come along to see if your child’s clothing is there, many are brand new and logoed.  

If they are not collected by Thursday 30th November, they will be used as spare clothes and sent to 

our uniform stall. Please try to come and collect we know how expensive these items are.                

Mrs Mowbray xx 

 

NEW SCHOOL MEAL MENU 

Attached is a copy of the Warrington Borough Council school meal menu for your information. 

 

 

 



 
        

 

           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

19th November – Ava-Phoenix 

21st November – Yui Hei 

24th November - Jayden 

Golden Tickets 
• Nursery – Alfie, Albie, Oscar, Tadhg, Joe, Spencer, Sofia, Oliver, Poppy. 

• Reception – All children in reception for their brilliant nativity rehearsals. 

• Class 2 – William, Ethan, Evie L, Ruan, Guinevere, Caleb, Chloe, Evie N, Alice, Albert. 

• Class 3 – Alice, Amelia, Cora, Gemima, Jessica, Lewis, Libby, Sophie, Spencer, Thomas, Xanthe. 

• Class 4 – Austin, Belle, Evangeline, Farrah, Freya x 2, Gabrielle x 2, Jack, Jaxon, Maisie, Owen,          
Perle x 2, Sanam, Camilla, Emily, Holly, Isla, Lincoln, Olivia. 
 

 

Christmas fair hotdogs will be on sale for all to buy.  Please could you help us by letting us know if 

you or your child has any specific food requirements/allergies, and you intend to buy a hotdog on 

the evening so we can ensure you are catered for as we will only be cooking allergen hotdogs by 

prior order, as last year we bought many that were uneaten. Thank You.xx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Teachers Award 

 
India 

for throwing the ball back to class 4 – that was 

kind. 

Rosie 

for wonderful sharing in the home corner. 

I am proud of you. 

Sebastian 

for excellent explanation of a balanced meal. 

Betty 

for a wonderful behaviour to learning. 

You are shining. 

Isaac 

for a wonderful attitude to learning in music. 

Lewis 

for showing kindness when playing football, you 

are a wonderful role model. 

Olivia 

for being an excellent role model for friendship. 

Tyler 

for being a fantastic year 6 ambassador for 

learning and friendship. 

 

 
 

 
 

 
Personal Development Award 

Oscar 

for showing good understanding and 

enthusiasm during activity time. 

Clark  

for excellent progress in his phonic ability 

and writing skills. 

Szymon 

for listening, working hard and producing 

great work. 

Chloe 

for working hard in her phonics and speaking 

clearly in discussions. 

Jessica  

for her focus and participation on our 

computer day – willing to take risks and 

‘have a go’! 

Thomas 

for his determination, enthusiasm and 

progress in his spelling. 

Isla 

for her enthusiasm and attitude towards 

learning. 

Belle 

for her fantastic talk partner support during 

learning. 

 

 

 
 

 Children In Need   

Thank you to everyone for your kind donations, we 

raised an amazing £122.60 for this worthy cause. 

                                                  
 

Extended Provision Collection Times - please be aware that whilst we know traffic can 

be an issue, closing time for Extended Provision is at 5.15pm. Staffing are covered until 5.15pm 

so if collection is after these hours this is creating prolonged hours for staff, Many thanks. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Growing at the heart of God’s community 
 

Love never fails- 1 Corinthians 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 96.9% 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
   Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 20th November 2023. 

Miss Bimson - Reception attendance 93.7% 

Mrs Tate- Year 1 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 95%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 93.8%  

Miss Green - Year 5 attendance 91.7%  

Mrs Wall - Year 6 attendance 97.1%  


